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Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Good afternoon,

Received, thank you. I will update my address as soon as possible. Thank you for your
attention to this.

-John Roach

On Mon, Feb 24, 2025 at 1:54 PM Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny(@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Good afternoon Mr. Roach,

After reviewing the file, Ms. Moermond will recommend that this assessment be deleted
conditioned upon your address being updated with Ramsey County taxation.

Ramsey County has your address as being on 925 Charles, but it appears mail should be
going to your address on Trotter’s lane in Woodbury.

Reach out to the County ASAP to get this updated, as it does take time to update their
system.

Property Tax

Email

651-266-2000

Staff will recheck this file on 4/8 before your Council Public Hearing and if its updated the
assessment will be deleted. We will not be calling you tomorrow.

Please confirm receipt of this email, thank you,


mailto:johnroach1994@gmail.com
mailto:joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://www.ramseycounty.us/residents/property/taxes/pay-property-tax
mailto:askpropertytaxandrecords@co.ramsey.mn.us

SAINT PAUL
MINNESOTA




Joanna Zimny

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant
Legislative Hearing Office

SAl N T PAU L Pronouns: she/her/hers
MINNESOTA Saint Paul City Hall

Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.

Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-8585
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov

Fﬁ Please consider the environment before printing this email


mailto:Sharon.KennedyVickers@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings

